Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Ofsted Inspection of EHE (Elective Home Education) Department
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1) In the calendar year 2020, how many times did an Ofsted Inspection include the Elective Home Education Department?

Answer:

None

2) For any of these inspections, did you submit any evidence to Ofsted that originated from local home educators?

None

3) IF the response to (1) OR (2) is "None", please can you tell me when was the MOST RECENT time that evidence FROM home educators was submitted to Ofsted, only as far back as 2010.

There have been no Ofsted Inspections where evidence from home educators was submitted during the above time period.  
However, Ofsted visited the local authority in 2019 pre Covid, as part of a project on children leaving secondary schools for the reason of EHE, where they had a meeting with professionals and they then also met some home educators and a group of secondary Heads.
The report that Ofsted wrote as an outcome can be found at: Exploring moving to home education in secondary schools
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
